
Agency’s email sending out Survey Monkey Link:

Subject: Satisfaction Survey: Acquisition 360 - Department of Education

During the past 12 months, your firm submitted an offer in response to a solicitation issued by the Department of 
Education from its procurement offices.

The Department of Education would appreciate your company's feedback on it’s acquisition process, as your 
answers will help us assess our performance and identify strengths and weaknesses.  Your company is encouraged, 
but not required, to respond to this survey.  This survey should take no more than ten (10) minutes to complete.  
The results will not be published or made publicly available and is strictly voluntary. The opinions expressed in this 
survey will in no way impact award decisions.

You can access this at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/PHJXKFR

If you would like to respond, but are experiencing difficulty please contact the person below for assistance. Please 
submit your response within the next thirty (30) days via Survey Monkey.

Instructions:
1. Click the link to the survey.
2. Use Google Chrome or Firefox to access the survey.
3. If you have any technical difficulties please contact Cady Walker at (202) 245-6299 or 

Cady.Walker@ed.gov.

Cady Walker 
Cady.Walker@ed.gov
(202) 245-6299

Paperwork Reduction Act Burden Statement

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of 

information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number.  The valid OMB control number for this 

information collection is 1880-0542.  Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to 

average ten (10) minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, 

gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  The 

obligation to respond to this collection is voluntary.  If you have comments or concerns regarding the status of 

your individual submission of this survey, please contact Cady Walker (202)245-6299 or Cady.Walker@ed.gov 

directly. 










